&, Student Notices

Thursday, May 9™, 2024
Announcement

Congratulations to the SLSS Tennis Team on winning the Richmond Cup and becoming the South Fraser Tennis
Champions. Best of Luck in the Upcoming Tennis Provincials!!

Congratulations to the Senior Badminton Team winning their 9th (1) consecutive city champion yesterday, this year
defeating RHS 10 to 1. The team will now represent Richmond as the #1 seed at the South Fraser Zone on Monday
and Tuesday for a berth to the BC Provincials. All the best!!

SLSS first Beyond the Blues fair was a success yesterday! Thanks for coming out to visit the booths and participating in
our eventl We hope that this will be a start to more conversation around positive mental health!
And NOW.... (drum roll please), the following 5 names have been drawn in the raffle. Please see Ms. Zee by the end
of the day to collect your prize:

Isabelle Wong

Sappho Brown

Erica Low

Cadee Fu

Tiann Leung

Sharks the CLC 8-12 team would like to remind all that we have our second Conference day on Tuesday May 14th—
with many exciting topics — including Capstone Presentations by grade 12’s, a Land /history scavenger hunt . Safe
Schools presentation and many more. All students should arrive in their homeroom for 9am start.

Attention sharks! Enrichment, Skill Building and full credit summer school course registration begins this week and
information is posted at the Counselling Center. You need your 9 digit PEN number and create an account before they
can register. A tip! Please create an account BEFORE the registration date as full credit courses fill up fast!




